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Courtesy Visit to the  

Newly-appointed Ambassador of the Republic of Tunisia to Austria 

09 February 2024 – Vienna, Austria 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On February 9, 2024, Eng. Mouddar Khouja, the Secretary-General of AACC, paid a courtesy 
visit to Her Excellency Samia Ilhem Ammar, the newly appointed Ambassador of the Republic 
of Tunisia to Austria, the Slovak Republic, Slovenia, and Croatia. Prior to her current post, 
Ambassador Ammar served as the Director-General of Cultural Diplomacy at the Ministry of 
Foreign Affairs in Tunisia and has been the Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary Ambassador of 
the Tunisian Republic to Hungary from 2015 to 2020. 

The Secretary General received a warm welcome by the Ambassador at the premises of the 
Tunisian embassy in Vienna. During their meeting, Her Excellency Ambassador Ammar and SG 
Khouja discussed potential collaborations between Austria and Tunisia across various sectors. 
Additionally, the Secretary-General provided an overview of AACC's extensive portfolio, 
network, and ongoing activities. 

 


